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OPINION COMMITTEE Representative Joe Diifer# L} ‘S 1 '—:I_ Austin Office:

EO. Box 2210
Texas State Legislature Austin, Texas 78768-2910
House of Representatives 512-463-0574
Austin, Tt

Chairman, et Soxas District 113 Office:
Committee on : ‘ 201 South Glenbrook
Garland, Texas 75040

Law Enforcement July 25, 2008 .

912-276-1556
joe.driver@house.state.tx.us

The Honorable Greg Abbott

Attorney General Y . - - %“
State of Texas ' A\ g Q’ b“%b ..

P.O. Box 12548 P » o

Austin, TX 78711-2548 e O

Re: Request for Attorney General Opinion

Dear General Abbott;

It has come to my attention that some County: eammlssmmng reserve or non-paid peace
officers. Iam concerned that this practice hag 3 zed by the Texas Legislature. Tex. Code
Crim. Proc Art. 2.12, Wthh deﬁnes who are ' Eﬁﬁus state, does not grant county attorneys

% contrast, Art. 2.12 does spec1fica11y grant
red £ive pohee officers. L1kew1se @ex Loc.
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creates atigk of dang o the pubhc and damages the professmnal reputatlt)n of peace ofﬁcers in this

state.

Therefore, I respectfully request an Attorney General Opinion on whether county attorneys have the
authority to issue commissions for reserve or nonpaid peace officers.

Sincerely,

flls

Joe Driver
Chairman, Law Enforcement Committee

Member, House Committee on Environmental Regulations



